
LCDC needs updating to reflect the fairness of any development that affects marginalized people and silent ecosystems. So often 
decision makers have relegated polluting waste dumps, unhealthy industry and destructive practices to  places in Oregon that have 
no voice or little voice. It is time to allow communities and ecosystem experts to have a say, while keeping our agriculture and 
forests healthy.


